Washington Statistical Society

CHAPTER-AMERICAN STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION

OFFICERS

PRESIDENT - EMMETT WELCH
VICE-PRESIDENT - HOMER JONES
SECRETARY-TREASURER - MARGARET MARTIN



EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
SELMA GOLDSMITH
MARGARET GURNEY
JOHN SMITH
RALPH STAUBER

NEWS LETTER

March 1953

STATISTICAL ACTIVITIES OF THE MEDICAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

March 23, 1953

Prefessor A. Bradford Hill of the London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine, immediate Past-President of the Royal Statistical Society, will be in Washington for a lecture and consultation at the National Institutes of Health, March 20 - 23.

We have been fortunate in getting Professor Hill to talk informally to us about the statistical activities of the Medical Research Council in which he is the Honorary Director of the Statistical Research Unit. After his talk he has agreed to answer questions of a more general statistical nature. Dr. Harold F. Dorn of the National Institutes of Health will lead the discussion and Mr. Felix E. Moore of the National Institutes of Health will preside.

The meeting will be held at 8 P. M., Monday, March 23, in Room 101, Hall of Government, George Washington University, 21st and G Streets, N.W.

* * * * *

A limited number of persons can be admitted to the lecture Friday night, March 20, on the philosophy and design of clinical investigations, to be held at the National Institutes of Health. For information, call Harold Dorn, OL 4-1400, or Code 179, Ext. 761.

Margaret Martin Secretary-Treasurer